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she provides strategic direction and leadership for the Froedtert & the 
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She is also responsible for initiatives to strategically advance the 
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As the proud daughter of a WWII U.S. Army Veteran who received care through the VA, 
Patti is passionate about serving the needs of military families and happily joined the 
FHW Board of Directors in 2017 to further its mission. She knows firsthand that, “a 
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and supports its charitable events throughout the year.  
 


